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Because of the 40% increase PGE has been provided the last couple of years, I now 

sit in a 50° home because I can no longer afford the pricing.  Just a few months ago I 

had open heart surgery for a mechanical replacement valve along with a pacemaker 

put in.  I am now unable to work and can no longer afford to live under my roof When 

another price increase happens with PGE. Not to mention my Home insurance. So I 

imagine I will be homeless within the next few months. 


